
NEWS

The Week Ahead

Monday 9th December

Key Stage 1 Nativity
Afternoon 1.30-2.30

Primarily aimed at Year 1
parents. 

Children will be sent home
in costumes after the

afternoon performance.

Monday 9th December

Key Stage 1 Nativity
Evening

 6pm

 We ask that the
children are returned to
school for 5:40 wearing
costumes. Please drop
your child off at their

classroom door.

Primarily aimed at Year
2 parents.

Thursday 12th December

KS2 Christmas Carol
Concert Astbury Church

All children in years 3,4,5,6
that have parental consent
to attend our annual carol
service at Astbury church

need to arrive between
5.30 - 5.45pm at the

church.

 The service will begin at
6pm. All adults and

children in church will need
to be seated. The children

are invited to wear a
Christmas jumper with
their school uniform. 

Please park respectfully
around the church.

Sign-up for this event will
close on Sunday 8th

December. Please click
here to register your

interest.

FLASH
This communication will detail any urgent items

that have occurred between our fortnightly school
newsletter. We hope that you find it useful.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSexmVonkQ4_hM7vG6OBb4_xt-5PKmjVKnAn4GUh-1LBiZtA-Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSexmVonkQ4_hM7vG6OBb4_xt-5PKmjVKnAn4GUh-1LBiZtA-Q/viewform


Quinta Wonderland
Join us this afternoon for our Quinta Wonderland. We have stalls a plenty
all designed to get you in the Christmassy mood. We even have the man

in the red coat visiting!



Price increase to School Meals

Price Increase to £2.80 per school meal 
The school has absorbed the impact of inflation on food and
managed to hold prices static for over a year now. However after
careful consideration, we will need to increase the price of our school
meals to £2.80, effective from Monday, 6th January.

This adjustment is necessary to continue providing nutritious and
balanced meals for our students. 

We greatly appreciate your understanding and support as we strive to
maintain the quality of our meal service here at The Quinta Primary
School.

Important Health Notice

We have been informed of a case of cryptosporidiosis in school.
This infection can cause diarrhea, stomach cramps, and nausea. If
your child experiences these symptoms, please consult your GP.

For more information on symptoms and prevention, visit the
UKHSA Cryptosporidiosis Guide.
Thank you for helping us keep our school community healthy!

https://ukhsa.blog.gov.uk/2024/05/17/what-is-cryptosporidium-and-how-can-you-avoid-it-in-the-water-or-on-the-farm/


Our Annual Santa Dash - Christmas Hat Day
The children have arranged the below event with the aim of raising

money for sports equipment. Pupils are welcome to wear their Christmas
hats to school on Friday 13th December in exchange for a 50p donation.



Christmas Lunch
Fill your child’s final day at school prior to the Christmas break with some

festive sparkle. Please book via Scopay.

https://www.scopay.com/login


Football Practice at The Quinta
If your child is looking at furthering their football talent pop along to the

Kodiak Kickers sessions held at school each Sunday.



Dance with Sophie Moores
Sophie Moores our visiting professional dance teacher has now
opened up her dance classes to Year 1 - 4. To book please email

Sophie on sophiemoores37@gmail.com

mailto:sophiemoores37@gmail.com


Dance Class at Eaton Bank 


